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Dear Pr. Manuela Brunner 

Thanks for granting the acceptance of the manuscript.  

I indeed spotted in the code that some maps were projected, some others not. I fixed this issue and 

provided all figures projected in the same system (ie. no distortion when resizing images anymore).  

Best regards, 

Yves 

 

 

 

Dear authors, 

 

Thank you very much for addressing my comments related to novelty and data sharing. While I think 

that these two comments have been satisfactorily addressed, it still appears to me that not all the 

maps displayed have the same map projection (2 and 6 different from 4,5, 8, and 10). I am happy to 

accept your manuscript after you have implemented these technical corrections. 

 

Best regards, 

Manuela 

 

 

 


